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8th October 2024  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Visit to Braintree Theatre to see “Candlelit Macbeth” Tuesday 26th November at 7:30pm  
 
Braintree Theatre, The Institute are running a production of ‘Candlelit Macbeth’ on Tuesday 26th 
November, with Macbeth brought to life by a talented storytelling company with poetry, 
soundscapes, shadows and movement. The performance starts at 7:30pm, we will be meeting at 
6:45pm.   
 
In order for us to keep the costs down, we are asking families to arrange their own transport to and 
from the Theatre. Staff will meet learners at the venue to register and they will remain with staff until 
collection. (We currently do not have a finish time, but will share this information with families nearer 
the time.) Please note, there is no parking permitted at the Institute site. 
 
The address of the theatre is:- 
The Institute  
15 Bocking End  
Braintree  
CM7 9AE  
 
For more information on the performance, please visit the website:   
https://theinstitutebraintree.ticketsolve.com/ticketbooth/shows/1173648624  
 
As we have been able to secure limited tickets, we are asking for an expression of interest 
via ParentPay in the first instance. Please login in to ParentPay and click to express an interest. Should 
the trip be oversubscribed, we will then select learners by random ballot. The cost of the visit is 
£15.00. The deadline for the expression of interest on ParentPay is Friday 11th October.  
 
Once the learners have been allocated we will then request payment on ParentPay.  
 
The School is covered by Zurich Insurance for all trips and visits. Details can be found through our 
website. Could I also draw your attention to a document on our website ‘Payment for 
Enrichment Opportunities at Honywood’ which is also available to read on our website. If you have 
any questions regarding the Enrichment Programme at Honywood, please contact Mrs Frogley, 
Enrichment Leader, by email on cfrogley@honywoodschool.com  
 
I hope that your child takes part in this opportunity to see a live performance to support their 
GCSE studies. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs Frogley  
Enrichment Leader 
 


